
 

Company name and address 

Telephone 

Email 

 

 

 

Dear {VETS PRACTICE NAME} 

 

As a home boarder of dogs; under The Animal Welfare (Licensing of Activities Involving Animals) (England) 

Regulations 2018 I am required to operate as per the required licence conditions. One of the licence 

conditions states A preventative healthcare plan agreed with the veterinarian with whom the licence holder 

has registered must be implemented - see paragraph 18.2 of the ”Providing Home Boarding for Dogs 

Guidance Revised 30.11” official guidance document, which can be found here (document g); 

https://www.cfsg.org.uk/legislation-and-guidance/ 

 

My business is registered with your practice to treat any animals in my care that may require veterinary 

treatment. Please could I ask you to read through my Preventative Healthcare Plan along with my cleaning 

regime and procedure for the prevention and control of disease, which are referred to in the Plan. 

 

If you agree that I have provided a suitable preventative healthcare plan to maintain the welfare of the 

animals in my care please could you sign, stamp and return this letter to me via email or post, or 

alternatively I can collect the letter at a convenient time for yourself. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

{YOUR NAME} 

 

I ________________________________ of {VETS PRACTICE NAME}   

endorse this Preventative Healthcare Plan         

 

Signature _________________________                                         Date______________________ 


